
 

 
 

 

  Shropshire Council 

Legal and Democratic Services 
Shirehall 

Abbey Foregate 
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6ND 

   
Date:   29 January 2025 

My Ref:  
Your Ref: 

 
Committee:  
Audit Committee 

 
Date: Thursday, 6 February 2025 
Time: 10.00 am 

Venue: Shrewsbury Room, Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, 
 Shropshire, SY2 6ND 

 
You are requested to attend the above meeting.  The Agenda is attached 
 

There will be some access to the meeting room for members of the press and public, but 
this will be limited. If you wish to attend the meeting please email 

democracy@shropshire.gov.uk to check that a seat will be available for you.  
 
Please click here to view the livestream of the meeting on the date and time stated on the 

agenda 

 

The recording of the event will also be made available shortly after the meeting on the 
Shropshire Council Youtube Channel Here 
 

Tim Collard 

Assistant Director – Legal and Governance 

 
 
Members of Audit Committee 

Simon Harris (Vice Chairman) 
Brian Williams (Chairman) 

Roger Evans 
Kate Halliday 

 
Independent Member:  Jim Arnold 
 

Your Committee Officer is:  
 
Michelle Dulson  Committee Officer 

Tel:   01743 257719 
Email:   michelle.dulson@shropshire.gov.uk 

Public Document Pack

mailto:democracy@shropshire.gov.uk
https://www.youtube.com/user/ShropshireCouncil/featured
https://www.youtube.com/user/ShropshireCouncil/streams


AGENDA 
 
5  Member Questions (Pages 1 - 2) 

 

To receive any questions from the public, notice of which has been given in 
accordance with Procedure Rule 14.  The deadline for this meeting is 12 noon 

on Friday 31 January 2025. 
 



AUDIT COMMITTEE 6 FEBRUARY 2025 

 
MEMBER QUESTION 

 

Question from Councillor David Vasmer: 
 

I have heard reports that current total spending on the North West Relief Road from 
its inception to today, including the Oxon Link Road, is over £60m. Could this be 
investigated urgently and a detailed report presented to a special meeting of the 

Audit Committee within a month? 
 

Response: 
 

To confirm, the figure quoted in the question is incorrect. Council approved a budget 

for this financial year that will take spending to no more than £44.8m. Details of 
spending (which at the end of January is almost £10m below this approved budget) 

and options for the future will be provided to Full Council on 27 February as part of 
the Medium Term Financial Strategy and therefore the need for Audit Committee to 
review at this point is unnecessary.  
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